
Secret Room  

Friday 28th March 2025 

 

 

Our ever popular ‘Secret Room’ in school, is back again this year and it will be held 

in school on Friday 28th March, just in time for Mother’s Day on Sunday 30th March 

2025.   

 

Here, the children are given the opportunity to choose and buy a small gift, which we 

will wrap up for them so as not to spoil the surprise.  

For those new to the school, this is how it works –   

 Children wishing to buy a gift need to bring their money, in an envelope, on 

the day. 

 Please mark the envelope clearly with their Name, Class and how much is 

inside. 

 Gifts cost either £1, £2, £3 £4 or £5. 

 There will be some gifts that are more generic – so children can buy for any 

special lady in their lives, if they wish. 

 During school hours, each class will be brought into the ‘Secret Room’. 

 We display 1 of each gift for the children to choose from. 

 They purchase their chosen gift (which they love to do!), we pop it in a bag, 

and then it is brought home at the end of the day. 

 If we have any gifts left, we will have a stall in the playground, after school on 

the same day (Friday 28th March). 

 

Thank you! 

Ralph Butterfield School PTA  

 

 

 

 


